# 4 form Control work №1

# I. Listen to Sally and tick the correct answer

Betty	Tim
Is from London	
Is from Edinburgh	
Is in London now	
Is from Belfast	
Is Irish	
Is Scottish	
Likes sunny weather	
Likes rugby	
Enjoys visiting museums	

#### II. Read the text about the UK and write YES or NO.

The UK has got four countries: England, Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland. Their capitals are: London, Edinburgh, Cardiff and Belfast. London is also the capital of the UK. The countries have flower symbols: a red rose, a thistle, a daffodil and a shamrock. All children learn about the symbols at school. The most famous sights of London are Buckingham Palace, the Houses of Parliament with Big Ben, Tower Bridge and Tower of London. Football, rugby and cricket are popular games in the UK. Children in the UK start school when they are five years old. They enjoy visiting the museum *Eureka!* because they can learn, play and have fun there.

1) The capital of the UK is Cardiff.

Is very friendly

- 2) The parts of the UK have flower symbols.
- 3) Tower Bridge is a famous sight in Scotland.
- 4) Hockey is a popular game in the UK.
- 5) British children start school at seven.
- 6) In the museum *Eureka!* visitors can play games.

# III. Complete the sentences with the words from the box.

Scottish	monuments	part	home	capital	daffodil	rugby
1) Belfast is the	0	f Northern Irel	land.			
2) Scotland is a		of the UK.				
3) William Ellis	invented (изоб	брёл)	•			
4) The flower sy	mbol of Wales	is a				
5) In the old day	s the Moscow	Kremlin was		of Russian tsars.		
6) People who 1	ive in Scotland	are		_		
7) People can se	e different		from the L	ondon Eye.		

**Script: Sally:** This is Tim. He's from Edinburgh, he's Scottish. He enjoys playing rugby. He likes warm and sunny weather because then he can play his favourite game.

This is Betty. She is Irish, she's from Belfast. But now she's in London. She is going to visit museums and see famous monuments today, she enjoys doing it very much. I like Betty, she's very friendly.

# form Control work № 2

I. Listen to the text (Test 2) and tick (V) what you can get from the TV shop.

trainers	a dress	a hat	a cap	a skirt
a coat	socks	a shirt	trousers	boots
a sweater	a T-shirt	jeans	a blouse	shoes

# II. Read the text and answer the questions

Mary is an eleven-year-old girl. She likes making clothes for her dolls. Mary's favourite doll is Linda. Linda has got big blue eyes and beautiful brown hair. Mary has already made a lot of clothes for the doll. When it is shining, Linda is wearing a nice green dress, white socks and dark green summer shoes. When the weather is rainy, she is wearing a raincoat, a cap and boots. But Linda has not got warm clothes yet. Mary has just started to make a warm sweater and trousers for her doll.

- 1) What is Mary's hobby?
- 2) What does Mary's doll look like?
- 3) In what weather is Linda wearing summer clothes?
- 4) When is Linda wearing a raincoat?
- 5) What is Mary going to do for her doll?

# III. Use of English 1. Choose the picture and write:

What is the weather like?	What is the weather like?
What will you put on?	What will you put on?
	-

### 2. Put the words in the correct form.

1)	Ι	just (visit) my best friend. have just visited	
2)	The students	already (present) their projects.	
3)	Jane	just (decorate) her dress with a flower.	
4)	Nick	not (open) his book yet.	
5)	You	already (clean) your room.	

#### Script

Hello! This is a "TV Shop" program. Today we will show you nice things for young people. For a hot sunny day, you can have a T-shirt and a cap. You will look great! For cold weather you need warm trousers and a sweater. We've got them in different colours. For a frosty day you can get a warm coat and boots. Just come and try them on!

# 4 form Control work № 3

# 1. Ex 1, p. 97 (WB) Listen and write the numbers of the animals in the chart

Animal				Number	r
dogs					
a sheep					
a bear					
a duck					
a polar bear					
2. Write about your fa	avourite anima	l			
My favourite animal is					
It lives in the					
It is					
It has got					
It can					
It eats					
I like it because					
3. Choose the words f		<u>-</u>			
paws animals  I went to the zoo yester	hid	wings	Z00	world	angry
I went to the zoo yester	rday. I saw a lot	of 1)	fro	om all over t	he
2)	. I liked to wate	ch them. I watche	d the brown	bear with b	ig 3)
and t	the wolf with 4	)	eyes. Th	e birds with	beautiful
5)	sat in the trees.	The nice red fox	6)	i	in its house. I will
go to the 7)	a	gain (снова) and	enjoy the an	imals.	
4. Write the verbs in t	the correct for	n and you will le	arn about l	Mike's visit	to the circus.
Yesterday my father 1)		(buv) tickets to th	ne new circu	s. We are in	it now. We
2)					
,			enjoy) the ac		,
4)	(read	) about them in the			My mother 5)
,				•	nny clowns. I 6)
(just/enjoy) the animals show. My family and I 7)					
			in this circu		,
Script		`			
1 This wild animal is b	ig and brown. I	t lives in the fores	st. It likes to	eat meat an	d fish. You can see it
in the circus.					
2 These animals live al			ook like a w	olf, but they	are smaller and
they're not wild. They  This bird lives on a la			o. You can f	find it in a pa	ark or at the zoo.

- 4 This animal lives with people and eats grass in the field like a cow. It's not very big and it's silly.
  5 This is a very big white animal that likes cold weather, ice and snow. It eats fish and meat and it can swim in the sea.

#### 4 form Control work Unit 4

## I. Listen (№4) and choose the correct answer.

- 1) Big wants to go a) to the museum b) to the theatre c) to the cinema d) on an excursion
- 2) Big says he is a) surprised b) tired c) lazy d) busy
- 3) Big a) doesn't want b) wants to spend time with Bug
- 4) Bug thinks that cartoons are a) fine b) silly c) funny d) great
- 5) Bug chooses a) a comedy b) a cartoon c) a film about the USA

# II. Read the text and answer the questions.

# **Decorating a Christmas tree**

Mary is a schoolgirl from Washington D.C. Every year on the first day of December Mary and her family go to the Christmas tree shop and buy a very nice tree. Mary likes to get a really tall tree. Mary's dad brings the tree home and puts it in the their big living room. Mary and her brother start to decorate it. The first thing they do is put different lights (огни, лампочки) around the tree. Mary likes to see the beautiful lights on the tree. Next, they take all the beautiful Christmas toys out of the boxes. They put the star on the top of the tree and the toys all over the tree. Decorating the tree is a nice Christmas tradition. It is Mary's favourite thing about Christmas.

mee christinas tradition. It is iviary's favourite thing about christinas.
1. When does Mary's family go to the Christmas shop?
2. Where do they put the tree?
3. Who decorates the tree?
4. Where do they put the star?
5. What does Mary like about Christmas very much?
III.
1. Put the words in the correct order.
1) has, My friend, already, five pictures of polar bears, taken.
2) a nice cake, you, made, yet, Have, for the guests?
2) a nice cake, you, made, yet, Have, for the guests?  3) they, greeting cards with Santa, Have, bought, ever?

# 3. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct form.

- 1) We (already/be) to many interesting places.
- 2) Yesterday my father (buy) a nice New Year tree.
- 3) They (see) exciting things in the museum last week.
- 4) Joe (just /meet) his classmate in the street.
- 5) He (never/ ride) a pony in the park.

Script: Big: Bug, let's go to the cinema and watch a film!

Bug: Sorry, Big. I'd love to, but I can't go now. I am busy.

Big: Come on! We have to spend some time together.

Bug: OK. What do you want to see?

Big: A comedy or a cartoon. You choose.

Bug: Cartoons are silly, they are for little children. Let's see a comedy.

Big: Fine. I will get tickets then.

#### 4form **Control work** Unit 5 I. Listen about Jane's favourite food and complete the table

The most favourite food
parents' Farm two eldest brothers.

At the weekend Wendy usually goes with her family to her grandparents' house. They live in a big farmhouse near the forest.

Wendy loves to help her grandmother to feed the ducks, the rabbits, the sheep and the pigs. She also likes collecting the eggs and apples. But most of all Wendy enjoys riding Jolly, a friendly horse.

Life in the farm is very busy. But Wendy enjoys it. She	wants to be a farmer in the future.
1) Who does Wendy live with?	
2) Where does she go at the weekend?	
3) What does Wendy do at the farm?	
4) What is Wendy's favourite thing about the farm?	
5) What does Wendy want to be in the future?	
III. Use of English 1. Translate into Russian	
1) There were some photos above the sofa.	
2) There was a bookshelf below the picture.	
3) Put the table opposite the window.	
4) Write your address below the line.	
2. Complete the sentences	
1) Maslenitsa is as	(popular) as Pancake Day.
2) A whale is	(big) animal in the world.
3) Big Ben is	(famous) clock in the world.
4) A book is	(interesting) than a film.
5) Ice-cream is as	(tasty) as chocolate.

# Script:

Dear friends, you know, people on the Earth cook very well. I'm going to tell you how they cook my favourite food here. They boil water and put carrots, potatoes, peppers, cabbage or mushrooms and some salt there. The soup is very tasty. They fry eggs with butter, bacon or cheese. It's great! They cut pears, apples, oranges, bananas, pineapples and grapes. Then they mix them with sour cream and get fantastic fruit salad. But most of all I like bread or pancakes with butter and toast with jam or honey. I can eat this food every day.